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Department of Commerce 

One day on workshop Personality Development-28-12-23 

 The department has organized a workshop on ‘Personality Development’ on 

28/12/2023, Thursday in PU seminar hall at 11.30 AM. Dr. Padmakshi Lokesh, 

clinical Psychologist and personality development trainer was invited as a 

resource person to conduct the workshop for III sem and V sem students. 233 

students took the benefit of the programme. Resource person focused on 

different dimensions of personality development like positive attitude, self 

confidence, communication, honesty, leadership, courage and so on. She also 

focused on the ill effects of mobile usage and she also suggested students to 

engage with family and friends not with electronic equipments. She kept the 

session engaging by conducting activities which did not allow students to 

deviate their attention. Students benefited a lot from the workshop which is 

evident from the feedback they provided to the department. 
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Resource person addressing students 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 


